
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

  

Date: 11/09/2020 Learning from Each Other, Achieving Together Issue no.  02 

SVPS Headlines 

What should we do if someone in our home has Coronavirus symptoms? 

 

Please follow the Public Health England guidance - click HERE to read and report absences to 

our admin office.  

Keeping us even safer 

What’s New? 

1. From Monday we are strongly encouraging ALL parents to wear face masks for the Drop-Off 

and Pick-Up times (we all have them so this shouldn’t be an issue).  

Our playground spaces are not able to sustain 200+ parents and the social distancing rules of 

2m.  Where 2m can’t be adhered to, then 1m plus (plus a wearing of a face mask) is advised.  

2. Please do not congregate directly outside the school gates. There is a lovely park opposite to 

catch up with friends (socially distancing of course and remember the rule of 6 please). 

Everyone’s safety and well-being is our number one priority and we feel that this tweak to our 

arrangements would allow any parents anxiety and stress-levels to be minimised.  

Thank you for your anticipated co-operation with this. 

 

Reminders 

X = This is a reminder that the red Xs are there for families to stand and wait on. Please keep 

your distance from other families and friends. 

Please can you ‘drop and go’ in the mornings and as soon as you have your child(ren) at the 

end of the day you head straight for the exit.  

 

 

 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/906663/20203007_Easy_read_household_isolation_v3.1.pdf


  

Class Charts  

If you haven’t done so already, please download the                                                                                                 

Class Charts APP on your device and follow the                                                                                                

instructions in the brown envelope.  

This new APP will allow you to: 

 See your child(rens) behaviour; hopefully you will see the ‘Positives’ grow. You will 

also see that it will notify you of any negatives as well (let’s hope that these are not 

needed) 

 In the coming weeks you will also see what homework your child has (reading…etc). 

The children are very excited by this and they know that the positives = prizes. 

A new Positive Behaviour Policy can be found by clicking on this link.  

 

Doodle is Back   Doodle is Back  Doodle is Back 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we are having a huge push on getting all the children in Year 1 – Year 6 back doing 

their doodle Maths. Reception children start this later this year.  

Your child’s username and password will be in their Reading Record Book. The reading 

Record Books will be with your child(ren) by Monday pick-up at the latest. 

This is perfect timing as there is a 14-day Doodle Challenge. Let’s all get our children Doodling 

again  

As a minimum we are looking for 3 times a week e.g. Monday, Wednesday, Friday. 

Class Chart Positives for Homework will be awarded and maybe Above & Beyond Points for 

doing more than the 3 times a week.  

Dowload the APPS – PlayStore  /  App Store 

 

http://www.swindonvillage.co.uk/Uploads/SVPS/Policies/Positive%20behaviour%20policy_Sept%202020.pdf


 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are interested in joining our fabulous team we have a lunchtime 

supervisor vacancy available.  

 The vacancy will also include the administering of medicines before lunch 
(training to be provided if required) 

 Start Date 1st October 2020 / asap 

 8h 20m a week (Term Time Only) 

 Application Form and further information on the school website under the 
vacancies tab and on GCC Vacancies website 

 

The hours are 11:55am – 1:35pm [Mon – Fri]  

For more information, please click this link or visit our vacancy page on our 

website.  

 

Lunchtime 

Supervisor 

Vacancy 

 

Appointments 

If your child is arriving late or needs to be 

collected early for an appointment, a 

reminder that you need to either provide a 

note or email the school office: 

admin@swindonvillage.gloucs.sch.uk 

http://www.swindonvillage.co.uk/staff---staff-vacancies/staff-vacancies.aspx
http://ww3.gloucestershire.gov.uk/schoolvacancies/
http://www.swindonvillage.co.uk/staff---staff-vacancies/staff-vacancies.aspx
mailto:admin@swindonvillage.gloucs.sch.uk

